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6 June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you will hopefully be aware, Year 10 mock exams will take place week beginning 17 June 2024. 
There will be two Maths and two English papers taken in the main exam hall under exam conditions, as 
follows: 
 
Monday 17 June  08:45  Maths 
Monday 17 June  13:00  English 
Wednesday 19 June  13:00  English 
Friday 21 June  13:00  Maths 
 
All other Year 10 mock exams will be taken in classrooms within lesson time. Teachers will let students 
know when these are. 
 
If your child/ward is entitled to any access arrangements, these arrangements will be coordinated through 
the SEND team and will be applied to these mock exams.  
 
These exams are very important as they will help students understand their areas for improvement for 
their final year of GCSEs, as well as allowing us to assess their progress accurately so we can support them 
going forward. Please encourage your child/ward to revise thoroughly for their exams and to be prepared, 
bringing with them all the equipment they need, including, where necessary, a calculator and spare black 
pens.  
 
Many thanks as always for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mr G Yassin 
Head of School 
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